
     This month we are planning something
very special.  Just imagine flying into a
scene like this!
     See all the details on page 3, including
information about the time, location and
directions.

“Rule one: No matter what else happens, fly the airplane.” — Unknown
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Prez Sez

Hello All,

     I hope everyone had a safe and
happy Independence Day.  With
temperatures hot and humid, I
would say summer is finally here.

     I hope you all can make our next
chapter meeting.  Ed Shumway will
be presenting on Sea Planes.  Ed has a beautiful C-180 on
straight floats and many years of experience flying.

     I have been making steady progress covering Schwiezer
233 tail feathers with the Stuart Systems process.

     I look forward to seeing you all at our next chapter
meeting.
Mark

Best regards,
Mark Lynn
231-578-8883
mlynn@emiliaair.com
Chapter 211 President 2019
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EAA Chapter 211 Meeting Minutes – 2019-06-07
Submitted by Paul Overbeek

Attendance: 22

Call to order and Pledge of Allegiance – 19:30
The June 7th Chapter 211 meeting was called to order by President, Mark Lynn.

Attendance and Visitors:
A total of 21 members were present and we welcomed one guest, Jared Benes.

Previous Meeting Minutes:
A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the May 3, 2019

meeting minutes.

Treasure’s Report:
There was no treasurer’s report as Ken was not present.  The chapter has received

a total of $1600 in the sale of airplane parts donated to the chapter by the estate of
Alfred Smith.

Technical Reports:
     None.

Flight Advisor Reports:
None.

Project Reports:
     None.

Old Business:
Warren reported that 56 young people were given rides at the he June 1st Young

Eagles event before the rain came, grounding further flights.

     It turns out that the top soil and grass seed was not provided by the city, but rather
by one of our generous members.  Earle also provided some additional grass seed
when corrective raking was needed due to people walking through the planted area!

Project Progress Reports:
Brian Green has the panel for his RV almost complete.

     Jack Brewer reported that Tom Marrotta has all the parts to complete his engine
replacement.

     Ken Allen reported that he expects to have the final inspection complete on his RV
by the end of the month.

Coffee Break:
19:55

Program:
Powered Parachutes – Bill VerDuin showed a video that he took at Park Township

airport talking to several people about flying powered parachutes and how they are
controlled.

Brian Green also commented on his experience flying powered parachutes and how it
is done.

Adjournment:
The meeting was adjourned at 21:00



     Imagine guiding your personal
aircraft to a perfect landing in an idyllic
location such as this, for a wonderful
afternoon (or week), of secluded
relaxation.  Have you ever wondered
what it would be like?  Come to our July
meeting and find out!

When:  6:30PM, Friday, July 12, 2019

Where:  Mona Lake Boating Club
                372 Randall Rd,
                Norton Shores, MI

(Very close to Muskegon Airport)

Who: Anyone interested is welcome to
attend, but especially members of other
EAA Chapters.  Hear hard-working
popcorn farmer and experienced
floatplane pilot Ed Shumway share the
special challenges and the rewards of
seaplane flying.

     Ed’s program will be the first item on
the agenda, but food will also be a

consideration!  At the beginning of the
meeting we will take a show of hands to
see how many are interested in eating
pizza with us after the program.  We
will then order pizza to be delivered at
the conclusion of Ed’s program.
Chapter 211 will provide NA beverages
and accept donations for pizza.

Here is a link to Mona Lake Boating Club
http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/

Introduction to Seaplane Flying
by Seasoned Pro Pilot, Ed Shumway

http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net


SUMMER IS HEATING UP!
There is a lot going on in aviation this summer.  Some offer opportunities

for you to get involved.  Here are a few that might interest you.

July 12, 2019   EAA Chapter 211 Regular Meeting, 6:30pm at Mona Shores Boating Club, Muskegon MI

July 13, 2019   Open House at the Grand Haven Memorial Airpark

July 13, 2019   Chapter 211 Young Eagles Event,  Contact: Warren Roosen 231-750-7399
July 13, 2019 Gary & Darlene Kremers BBQ  11:30 - 2:30

July 22 - 28   EAA Oshkosh Air Venture, Oshkosh WI

August 9-10   Sparta EAA Chapter 704 Fly-in and Camp-out

August 15-18 Skydive Grand Haven Boogie (Skydiving Event) Skydive Grand Haven 616-350-8020

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AT THE MEETING!

FOR SALE
1946 Stinson 108 project – Complete with 0 smoh 165 Franklin. I will work with whoever
purchases it on the restoration and sign offs. No tire kickers please. Call Gary Van Farowe
616-795-5650  If it sells, I will make a $500.00 donation to Chapter 211.

     Gary and Darlene Kremers are having a BBQ on
Saturday, July 13, 11:30 am- 2:30pm, rain or shine.
Ms. Piggy will be catering the meal.  Pulled Pork,
Chicken with lemon pepper, potato salad and cole
slaw. “We’ll have water and soda, chips and other
snacks. You don’t need to bring anything but for
those of you that feel compelled a tasty desert, or a

green salad would be great.”

This is the same date as the Grand Haven Airport
Open House.  “Unfortunately, our available dates
where limited so we understand if most members
can’t make it to the BBQ.”

Any questions send Gary an email or call his mobile:
616-638-6825

Gary & Darlene Kremers, 2742 Air Park Drive,
Zeeland, MI     Z98  122.9

Do you have something you’d like to sell, a
service to offer, or an event you’d like to
advertise?  Why not get it into Hangar Talk?
Just email all information, .pdf files, and
standard .jpg files to me, the editor, at

hagenphoto@yahoo.com.  The sooner you
get it to me the better, but try to get it to me
no later than 10 days before the next
meeting  so I can get it into the most current
issue of Hangar Talk.  Thanks, Dale Hagen


